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Welcome to the second issue of our Classified Senate Newsletter. 

We would like to start off by thanking each and every one of you 

for all the hard work you have put, not only this semester, but this 

year. As the holidays get closer and the end of 2021 approaches, 

we would like to thank you for your dedication and commitment 

to our students and our community. We wish you Happy Holidays, 

a Happy New Year and hope you welcome 2022 with enthusiasm, 

joy, and peace.  

     -Amparo Medina, President 

     -Berenice Rodriguez, 1st Vice President 

     -Amanda Burwick, 2nd Vice President 

     -Fidelia Flores, Treasurer 

     -Dalia Guerrero, Secretary 

Upcoming Professional Expert Opportunities  

44th Annual WESTOP Conference—March 6— 9, 2022—In person or Virtual 

The WESTOP Conference brings together TRIO and Educational Equity Professionals to share real-world insights on professional develop-

ment and strategies to best serve our students and communities. 

Classified Leadership Institute—June 8—10, 2022—In person 

 

https://web.cvent.com/event/79983f61-fe25-4da4-9abf-df59d1dfb8aa/summary
https://vcccdventura.sharepoint.com/sites/OCClassifiedSenate/Shared%20Documents/Apps/Microsoft%20Forms/OC%20Classified%20Newsletter%20Information/Question/CLI_Dalia%20Guerrero%20Espin.png


On Wednesday, December 8th, colleagues and friends gathered for the President’s Holiday Reception. The Foundation provided lunch and 

sweets for all those present. The Condor Spirit Award and Retiree Recognition was held and we had a little fun with an Ugly Seater   Con-

test, and the White Elephant Gift Exchange. The Grinch also made a quick appearance at the event. Thank you to everyone that joined and 

thank you to President Sanchez and Karla Banks for always thinking of everyone at OC. It is always nice to see so many smiling faces in 

one place. 

 

We will be having our final CS meeting for this year 

on Tuesday, December 14th. We will be meeting in 

person and we encourage everyone to sign up for our 

potluck. We want to finish the year together and en-

joying delicious food.  

 

Sign up for the potluck can be found here:  

CS Potluck 

Happy Holidays to 

you and your loved 

ones from Oxnard 

College’s Classified 

Senate! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu//ad.vcccd.edu/fs/ocdocs/Documents/brodriguez/Documents/Berenice

